

DELIVERED

May 16, 2013

The Public Utilities Board 400 – 330 Portage Avenue Winnipeg, MB R3C 0C4

Attention: Hollis Singh, Secretary and Executive Director

Dear Sir:

Re: Public Utility Board Hearing re: Payday Loans Review

On behalf of the Canadian Payday Loan Association we are pleased to enclose herewith seven (7) copies of our Pre-filed Evidence and attachments.

Yours truly,

CANADIAN PAYDAY LOAN ASSOCIATION

Per

Norman J.K. Bishop Secretary

NJKB/nr Enc.

CC.

Fillmore Riley LLP

Attention: Anita L. Southall

Phone: 905-522-2752

Email: stan.keyes@cpla-acps.ca

Fax: 905-522-2310 Website: www.cpla-acps.ca